
TOLL-FREE: 1.888.477.8945 | WWW.FLYAWA.ORG

Guyana Mission Project Update

According to Guyana News, the severe 
economic fallout from the COVID-19 pandemic 
is affecting many countries. Guyana is no 
exception. The Minister of Public Works, Juan 
Edghill, said the government is “aggressively” 
working to recommence commercial flight 
operations at Guyana’s two international airports 
in the shortest possible time, while assuring that 
measures are in place to do so safely.

In the meantime, Brother Alfi is our resident 
security detail for our Mabaruma base and Mr. 
Charles is caring for our Georgetown flat. Like 
a loving parent is proud of their children, so we 
are so very proud of our local team members 
who have proven themselves to carry the 
torch of ministering to others and continuing 
to encourage each other in these challenging 
times.

Please continue to lift our Guyana Project 
in prayer. The Runne family are willing to be 
our Guyana family missionaries and Kabwe 
is willing to be the AWA Wings for Humanity 
missionary pilot.

Guyana - Land of  Many Waters

Exciting News!



 Our project, located in Region 1, Barima 
Waini, has a 20-ft, 115 HP 4-stroke aluminum 
haul boat which is used to minister to the 
surrounding river communities; most 
specifically, the communities of Blackwater, 
Hotoquai and Saint Mary’s. We are anxiously 
waiting for international travel to Guyana to 
open so we can continue the wonderful ministry 
there.

God’s timing is always perfect. Thank you 
to all of our devoted partners and supporter 
team members for this project. Your prayers 
and heartfelt support enable us to deliver 
much needed humanitarian support and most 
importantly the Gospel message to hearts 
and minds that the Holy Spirit is preparing in 
advance of our return. To God be the glory!
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Project Needs: 
Despite the chaos happening 
in the world, God’s people are 
taking a stand and acts to fulfill 

the Gospel Commission. The Guyana Project 
needs prayer and financial partners for 
Caleb and Glenda Runne and family and for 
Kabwe, our Guyana Project Missionaries-in-
Training.

Prayer request: 
For Guyana to open its borders for 
international travel so our AWA team can 
travel to our mission base and conduct 
the necessary annuals on our aircraft.

“To every thing there is a season, and a 
time to every purpose under the heaven:  A 
time to be born, and a time to die; a time 
to plant, and a time to pluck up that which 
is planted; A time to kill, and a time to heal; 
a time to break down, and a time to build 
up; A time to weep, and a time to laugh; a 
time to mourn, and a time to dance; A time to 
cast away stones, and a time to gather stones 
together; a time to embrace, and a time to 
refrain from embracing; A time to get, and 
a time to lose; a time to keep, and a time to 
cast away; A time to rend, and a time to sew; 
a time to keep silence, and a time to speak; A 
time to love, and a time to hate; a time of 
war, and a time of peace. I said in mine heart, 
God shall judge the righteous and the wicked: 
for there is a time there for every purpose 
and for every work.” 

— Ecclesiastes 3:1-8, 17


